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STATEMENT OF REASONS 
 
 

City of Newcastle upon Tyne 
 

Traffic Regulation (Consolidation) Order 2009 
(Tankerville Terrace Variation) Order 2017, and 

 
(On Street Parking Places) Order 2009 

(Tankerville Terrace Variation) Order 2017 
 
 
The Council’s reasons for proposing to make the above Order are as follows:- 
 
Newcastle High School for Girls has recently been relocated to Tankerville Terrace 
and as part of this development, changes are required to replace the Pay and 
Display parking bays across the new entrance to the school car park with Double 
Yellow Lines.  Also included within the proposals is the introduction of a short length 
of Double Yellow Lines adjacent to the south entrance to the school (between the 
school and the church. 
 
The proposals are required to keep both entrances to the school site clear of parked 
vehicles. 
 
 
 


